
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: December 2, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   McKinley Center Discussion 
 

We would like to continue our discussion regarding McKinley Center at the 
Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, December 7, 2015. At the 
November 23, 2015 study session the Board of Education was provided an 
update on the community meeting at McKinley.  
 
Since that meeting Stacy Jenkins has sent communication to everyone that 
signed up for an email advising them that this will be a discussion item at the 
December 7, 2015 committee meeting.  We have had interest from community 
members for some McKinley plants for themselves around the school.  We have 
provided an opportunity for community members to stop by Thursday, December 
3 at 11 a.m. with their shovel if they are interested in some plants at the site.  A 
copy of her detailed email is enclosed for your information.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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